
COMPTON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Notice of Public Hearing
for the 2017-2020

Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP)

As required by the Education Code section 42103, the governing board of the 
Compton Unified School District will hold a public hearing on the adoption 
of the 2018-20 Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) on June 13, 2018. 
The intent of the LCAP hearing is to allow public comments and 
recommendations regarding the specific actions and expenditures proposed to 
be included in the LCAP plan. An electronic DRAFT of the plan will be 
available on the CUSD website for review five days prior to the meeting. 
The DRAFT of the LCAP can be found under the button LCFF/LCAP on the 
About page.

Date:

Time:

Wednesday, June 13, 2018 

7:30 p.m.

Location: CUSD Board Room
501 S. Santa Fe Ave.
Compton, CA 90221

Additional information about the Public Hearing may be obtained by 
contacting the CUSD Education Services at (310) 639-4321, ext. 55253 or 
by visiting the CUSD website at www.compton.k12.ca.us

Date of Notice: May 30, 2018




